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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK 

Greetings St. Paul Rodeo Members, families, and friends.  Hope you all had an 
enjoyable and safe Christmas season. As we turn the corner into a New Year, we are 
just a few short months from our Rodeo and planning responsibilities are ramping up. 
I have no doubt our Members and Volunteers will once again ensure our 87th St. Paul 
Rodeo is one for the books! So proud to be associated with you all! 

Tickets went on sale in October and sales are significantly ahead of last year as 
demand for our event continues to be through the roof.  Since we really can’t build a 
bigger stadium, our focus is on improving what we do have. The re-construction of 
Section F is well under way, targeting completion for March.  This remodeled section 
with its stadium and bench-back seating, will provide some of the best viewing of our 
Rodeo.  We are really excited to see the final product.  You may have noticed these 
bleachers are taller than the bleachers they replaced.  This allows us to use the area 
below the structure for unobstructed and obstructed seating.  This area will not be 
boxes, but used for accessible seating, sponsors and visiting Rodeo Committee 
seating.  We need to assess the available space before the final configuration is 
determined but believe it will be a wonderful addition to the type of seating we offer. 
Thank you, Director Sam McKillip, for managing this project. 

We are also completing an assessment of the rebuild of Section G, the possibility of 
constructing a multi-purpose building on the Outpost property and expanding and 
improving our livestock and horse barn facilities.  On the immediate front, we are 
completing an assessment of our sound system. This is a common complaint and one 
we need to invest in to improve the experience of patrons attending our event. 

We have a busy schedule starting later this month with our Annual All-Member 
Meeting, Saturday, February 25th at 5 pm at the St. Paul City Hall. A prime rib dinner 
and open bar will follow the meeting. We will look back at 2022 and discuss further 
improvements planned for 2023. We have three Board positions that are up for 
election.  Two incumbents are running again, Matt Eide our current Treasurer and 
Director Keith Brownell.  After 27 years of service, Director Bill Smith is retiring.  Thank 
you, Bill, for your leadership and years of dedication to our Rodeo.  In addition to Matt 
and Keith, five others have applied to be on our Board of Directors. Please see the 
enclosed messages from our incumbents and all applicants letting you know their 
qualifications. It is great to see so many looking to step up their commitment to our 
organization.  

Additionally, we are looking forward to introducing our new Rodeo Court to the 
Membership at the meeting and are very excited to have each of them as our 
ambassadors for 2023. Please help us welcome Queen Mary, Princess Jessica, and 
Princess Jenna. 
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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S DESK  (continued)… 

We also have an exciting, and large, new class of Rodeo members this year. They are invited to this meeting, 
and I hope you take the time to introduce yourself and give them the St. Paul Rodeo welcome at all our 
upcoming Rodeo activities.  

Please review the included 2023 schedule for upcoming activities and events. We appreciate you stepping up 
to help when you can. Thank you all for your continued loyalty and hard work for our St. Paul Rodeo, our 
tradition, and our commitment to a greater community.    

- President, Randy Ernst 

 
 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

Associate Members: 

Jayden Merten 

Tyler Merten 

Active Members: 
Billy Jones 
AJ Ward 
Jeremy Guenther 

Lynn Haynes 
Tim Shoepe 
Beth Smith 
Keenan Bohach 
Patrick Bauer 
Megan Patterson 
Brian Muhly 
Randi Miller 
Traci Rohde 
John Mayhall 

Zachary LeFebvre 
Shannon Mitchell 
Lionel Duffus 
Emily McKillip 
Seth Ceciliani 
Cody Merten 
Rosie Cortes 
Ashley Mileski  
Jeff Annen

 

 

ROYAL COURT CORONATION 

 

Join us for the grand St. Paul Rodeo 

tradition of the Royal Court Coronation on 

Saturday, April 1st at 7:00 p.m. at the      

St. Paul Community Hall.   

Queen Mary Olney, Princesses Jessica 

Lincoln and Princess Jenna Singer look 

forward to the official kickoff of rodeo 

season in St. Paul. 
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BOARD ELECTIONS 
 As per the St. Paul Rodeo Association By-Laws, the membership has the duty to elect members to the 
Association’s board. The board is charged with overseeing the day-to-day business of the Association, as well 
as planning for the future.    
  
Two incumbents are running again:  Keith Brownell and Matt Eide. The third up for re-election is Bill Smith, 
and he has announced he will not be seeking another term.  
 
A huge thank you to Bill Smith for his dedication to the St. Paul Rodeo! Bill’s duties included arena director, 

youth rodeo, advertising, & souvenirs.    

 

Members will vote for three positions. The President may add, subtract, or trade duties among board 
members at his discretion. 
 

Please review the notices from candidates who have announced their intention to run for Director: 

 

Incumbent: Matt Eide  Please consider this my letter of intent to run for and 
retain the board position I currently hold.  The St Paul Rodeo is the Greatest 4th of July 
Rodeo in the World.  Its reputation has been earned through many years of hard 
work, dedication and good decisions by rodeo members, directors, contractors, 
volunteers, and employees.  I am a graduate of Oregon State University with degrees 
in Business Finance and Management. My professional career includes positions and 
experience in finance, operation, management, and sales.  Currently, I am General 
Manager of Quality Trading Company.  Quality Trading Co. is an agriculturally based 
firm that exports hay and straw to the Asian countries of Japan and South Korea.  

For many years, I have been honored to be a volunteer member of the St. Paul Rodeo.  
Like many of you, I started working at the gates and participating in work parties. 
Soon after, I moved to the sponsorship committee interacting with sponsors during 
rodeo week, have spent many hours serving in the Tack Room and served as the 
committee chair for the Main Stage Tent.  Some of my other volunteer experiences 

include: Member and officer of the Jaycees, youth sports coach and am a current member and past President of the US 
Forage Export council. Three years ago, I was honored to be elected to the SPR board.  Early in my tenure I was 
nominated to the Treasurer position.  Along with the many duties required of the treasurer, I also serve as a member of 
the officer committee, am the board liaison for the Gates committee, Banking committee and the Outpost.  I also 
coordinate rentals for tents, chairs and fencing as well as coordinate the business meeting.  These past 3 years have 
been a good experience and I have learned a lot about the management level of the St. Paul Rodeo and gained insight 
into the PRCA as well.  Along with the board members and members, we have tackled some tough issues (COVID), 
prepared, and produced some record setting rodeos and made improvements for our fans, contestants and community.  
I hope to continue working for the Association and its members to maintain the great tradition of the St. Paul Rodeo in 
the future.  Specifically, I would like the organization to continue to make upgrades in facilities and infrastructure and 
make strides in improving the fan experience.  In closing, I ask that you re-elect me to the Board of Directors.  I believe 
that with my rodeo and professional experience, my willingness to work hard and my ability to collaborate with others 
will continue to benefit the St Paul Rodeo and sustain and grow the high standards we all hold for this organization. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
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Incumbent: Keith Brownell   Wow it has been a quick three-year term on 

the Board of Directors serving the St. Paul Rodeo Association.  It has meant a great 

deal to me that you all trusted in me enough to vote me in three years ago and I 

hope to get your vote again now for a second term.  It has been a tough three years 

filled with the lowest of lows with covid and then to turn around and have back to 

back record years.  There were so many heartbreaking decisions, long discussions, 

and sleepless nights for us all through my first year {covid} but we made it through 

all the toughest discussions and decisions I hope this association ever knows.   

With the Parking committee, it took a while to get volunteers back after not having a 

rodeo but we have finally got back to where we need to be to service the parking 

needs.  We are constantly trying new things in the parking lot to be able to 

accommodate the needs with the limited space we have.  The biggest hurdle has 

been the competitors trailer size as they have tripled over the years, taking up a lot 

more car parking space we once had.  Meeting their needs is important but so are the needs of our volunteer and 

handicap cars as well.  I got approval to purchase 28 more horse pens and will locate them along the tree line and along 

the south side of the outdoor arena.  In doing this we can now set in the ground rules for contestants. They have to use 

them for their horses while there and they are no longer able to set up their own pens which take up more contestant 

parking spaces.  What that means is we can tighten up their parking area so that we can make sure our members and 

volunteers showing up to work have adequate parking as that has become a big issue.  I also have a few other things in 

the works for this year’s rodeo to increase capabilities for more general parking to improve their experience and safety 

as well as get more cars off the shoulder of the roads around town.    I took over the traffic control last year and made 

some changes that helped the flow of traffic after the performance and I’m planning on more improvement this year 

again.  We once were an hour to empty the lot and got it down to 35 minutes in 2022 working with the flaggers, Marion 

County Sherriff’s Department, and neighboring lots.  We still had hiccups and solved them so 2023 should be smooth.  

  Being the director for the Queen & Court has been a lot of work also but a lot of fun.  We were blessed with Kearsten 
for my first two years, then a wonderful court in 2022.  We just had orientation for our 2023 court, and I think everyone 
is going to love them also.  They are a great group of ladies.   Being on the Board of directors is a full-time job in addition 
to our regular full time jobs and I feel honored to get the chance of doing all this work for the association.  None of it is 
possible without my chairmen’s equally hard work and the best volunteers around.   
My current responsibilities are:  
Queen and Court tryouts, managing court including arena activities, appearance approval, court travel and social events, 
host all visiting courts, oversee purchase of court wardrobe/accessories, coordinate sponsor flags/run ins and tryouts.  
Maintain parking lot flow, traffic, signage, and fences, manage special parking needs related to contestant slack.   
Thank you for your consideration of giving me the opportunity to serve another term.  
 

 

Board Candidate: Bryce Dootson   This letter announces my intention 
to run for the St. Paul Rodeo Association’s Board of Directors position. I feel I 
can contribute as a board member as much as I have proven as a rodeo member. 
SPR is an established, widely valued, and respected rodeo that continues to 
grow annually, which I believe is due in part to having new people with a flux 
of fresh ideas to help improve and take things to a higher level of greatness. I 
have a strong passion for rodeo and travel to as many as I can every year, but I 
have an even stronger devotion to our very own St. Paul Rodeo. People often 
say I do too much out at the rodeo, but my response has always stayed the 
same, “I do it because I love to be involved.” We have been regular patrons of 
this rodeo as a family for nearly 20 years. I always wanted to take the initiative 
to become more involved with the rodeo, but I didn’t know how to get started. 
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Board Candidate: Bryce Dootson (continued)  Each year we attended, we would stay in our RV in 
town, and I would walk around most days during rodeo week, simply cleaning up trash left behind as my way to 
help leave the school and church property better than when I found them. After many years, I finally discovered 
a connection and learned how to become more involved officially and how to become a member. I have learned 
the ropes and contributed to many different committees, such as working gates, but continue to be active in 
multiple committees and events each year. I am a committed leader for the Maintenance committee year-round, 
and I also work for the Parade committee. Furthermore, I regularly work four shifts during the rodeo, also work 
the annual Steak Feed, serve at the Trail Ride Breakfast, and work most of the annual social events in one way 
or another every year. Since 2017, my wife (Mary) and I have chaired the Vendor/Concessions committee and 
have grown the size and revenue generated for the rodeo by almost triple since we started. It is a very 
demanding task and keeps us very busy in the weeks leading up to and during the rodeo. It is a year-round task 
for Mary, who focuses on booking the vendors, writing, and sending out contracts, etc. I do my part by creating 
the layout and mapping, as well as setting up, tearing down, and problem-solving during the week as new 
challenges present themselves. I would also like to add that I took on a special project for the rodeo this past 
year by supplying and installing a walk-in cooler for Hospitality, as well as working on several refrigerators for 
Hospitality and the Booster Club. I was compensated for approximately 80% of the installation materials but 
donated the remaining materials, the equipment, and all the labor. 2020 was a tough year for all of us, but since 
Oregon was in such a strict lockdown allowing for zero rodeos to proceed as planned, we decided to jump in the 
RV and go visit Montana to watch rodeo during what would have been our rodeo week. We had a great time 
and met people who asked us to come back, but we had to tell them it was a one-off for us and St. Paul is where 
we spend the 4th of July every year for a couple of decades. The St. Paul Rodeo is a second home for me, and I 
wouldn’t have it any other way. I am proud of our rodeo and all that we stand for, and I would be honored to 
serve as a member of the St. Paul Rodeo Association's Board of Directors. 
 

Board Candidate: Todd Koch  When I was a little kid growing up in St. Paul, 
I couldn’t wait for the 4th of July rodeo to come around.  I realize now why they call it 
Cowboy Christmas.  It was so much fun to watch the guys ride the horses and bulls.  I 
had pictures of them on my wall.  I always wanted to be one of those contestants.  
After high school athletics I finally had my chance.  I started rodeoing out of Oregon 
State University and qualified for the College National Finals Rodeo which is a rare feat 
for OSU cowboys.  My rodeo career lasted for over a dozen years of professional 
rodeo getting on bucking horses.  During this time, I was able to witness all the ins and 
outs of the rodeo world, everything from the cowboy side to the committee side of 
many, many different rodeos all over the West Coast and Southern U.S.  Even with all 
this travelling I was still very involved in our local community.  I was President of the 
St. Paul Jaycees, President of the St. Paul Youth Sports Organization, President of the 
St. Paul Fire Department, served on the St. Paul Parochial School Advisory Council, 
President of the St. Paul Booster Club, Chair of the Oregon Hop Commission and 
Oregon Representative on the Hop Growers of America Board of Directors.  I am also a 

local business owner in the hop industry therefore I have dealt with budgets and understand the business world as well 
as leadership of people. I joined the St. Paul Rodeo Association in 2006.  From there I did my stint on Gates and ticket 
duty progressing from there to Arena gate then to working the stripping chute behind the scenes and now my current 
task of opening the bucking chutes for each animal at all performances.  As you can see, I have been and still plan on 
being very involved in our community. I have thought about this position on the St. Paul Rodeo Board of Directors for 
many years.  I have always figured I would follow in my Grandfather’s (Don “Buzz” Coleman) and Father’s (Steve 
Coleman) footsteps who were past Presidents eventually but have decided now that my family is getting older that I 
would have the time to serve in this capacity.  My wife, Jennifer and I have been married 25 years.   
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Board Candidate: Todd Koch (continued)  Our oldest son Rawley (21) works on the farm and is starting to 
ride bucking horses all over the U.S.  Our second son Clancy (19) is attending OSU at Cascades Campus in Bend and our 
twin daughters, Gracie and Stella (17) are Juniors at St. Paul High School.  Please allow me to serve the Association by 
casting your vote for me for St. Paul Rodeo Director position.  

 

Board Candidate: Reed Godfrey  I am sending this letter to announce my 
intent of becoming one of your Rodeo Board of Directors and to ask for your vote 
and support in this goal. For 27.5 years I have worked to support the St Paul Rodeo 
as an active volunteer. I started as a Paramedic, which helped keep the rodeo 
members, its contestants, and spectators safe. Since that time, I have worked many 
other roles such as Fire Chief, where I was responsible for writing rodeo response 
policies, participated in numerous meetings with all first responders such as the Fire 
District, Marion County Sheriff’s Office, the City of St. Paul, and private security to 
promote safety for our customers and the general public. I also worked with the 
board of directors to implement the first aid tent. Since becoming a rodeo member, I 
have worked the Gates, Parking, was a member of the Rodeo Membership 
Development Committee, assisted with the Parade committee, worked the Gold 
Spurs, been a judge for the BBQ Cook-Off, assisted with the writing of the Rodeo’s 

COVID-19 policies and most recently was appointed the Committee Chair for The Outpost. I enjoy spending time with my 
family, camping, hunting, attending rodeos, riding horses, and when time allows, team roping. I have lived in St Paul for 
almost 22 years. I am married to my wife Shawna, whose family has deep ties to the St Paul Rodeo, which has helped 
shape it to what it is today. 

 

Board Candidate: Casey McKillip  Thank you for taking the time to read 
my letter of intent to run for St. Paul Rode Director. Being a member of the St. Paul 
Rodeo Association has been a defining attribute of my life, for most of my life, and I 
would be honored to have the opportunity to help lead our organization as we move 
forward into an ever-changing world. This rodeo is a deep tradition in my family, two 
of our founding fathers are my great grandfathers (John McKillip Sr. and Maurice 
Smith) and my grandmother, Dee McKillip, is a Hall of Famer. I've had the privilege of 
competing in the Cow Milking and serving on the Arena Committee in our historic 
arena. I take pride in representing our fine rodeo and always look to improve 
everyone’s experience. Ride for the brand inside and outside the arena, whether in 
professional life or at another rodeo.  

If I’m granted the opportunity to serve the membership as Director, I would offer 
solutions to: 1) stay relevant with our developing viewer base 2) re-energize new 
generation’s involvement in the rodeo association 3) help maximize the value of our 
facilities and 4) explore additional revenue possibilities.  I have over 15 years of 

experience sitting on investment committees, leading committees, and driving successful outcomes in financial services 
firms. My employer, Aldrich Wealth has grown our assets from $800 million under management to $5 billion since I 
joined in 2017. Although I have an MBA and work a white-collar job, my roots are grounded in farming, education, and 
athletics. This diverse skill-set will help me efficiently and effectively execute as a Director. In addition, exposures and 
experiences with our rodeo gained over 25 years will help allocate resources to produce the greatest impact to our 
Association and the local Community. I'm asking for your vote to continue building on our successes, while preserving 
our traditions. Thank you. 
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Board Candidate: Russ Thomas  My name is Russ Thomas, and I am the 

Director of Public Works for the City of Newberg.  I have been involved with the        

St. Paul Rodeo since 1980, when my wife, Mary Lynn Thomas, first began as a teacher 

at the St. Paul Parochial School, and I was strongly encouraged to become a volunteer 

by Ted McKillip. I first began by selling programs, and over the years have worked 

with stock behind the chutes, as an Usher and Gateman, Parking, painting, arena and 

grounds maintenance, Trail Ride, Parade, Tack Room, and whatever was needed.  I 

have served the local communities as President of the St. Paul Parochial School Parent 

Club, Newberg Little League, Babe Ruth, Newberg High School Booster Club, 

Chairman of the Newberg Old Fashioned Festival, and a Director of the Oregon Utility 

Notification Center. I feel that my leadership positions with these organizations have 

given me the skills to be an effective director on the St. Paul Rodeo Association board.  

If selected to serve the Association as a director, you have my pledge and 

commitment of integrity, professionalism, and hard work to continue to improve the 

St. Paul Rodeo, while honoring and maintaining its rich history and traditions. 

 

 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION DEADLINE APRIL 1st  
The St. Paul Rodeo Foundation Board is pleased to announce the scholarship awards will be increasing this year 
from $4,000 to $5,000 each.  They annually sponsor two scholarships. One of them goes to a graduating St. 
Paul High School senior. The second is available to a son or daughter of a St. Paul Rodeo member. This 
applicant can be either a graduating high school senior (any school) or a college undergrad. The applications are 
available on our website. Application deadline is April 1st. 

 

BEST PRACTICES WORKSHOP/COMMITTEE CHAIRS MEETING 

The St. Paul Rodeo Association Best Practices Workshop is tentatively planned for Saturday April 15, 2023 at 
10:00 a.m. at St. Paul Community Hall. It is open to all members. (We will notify the membership when the 
date is confirmed by the Board). This workshop gives the Committee Chairs an opportunity to share with the 
group what needs they might have as we march forward to the 87th St. Paul Rodeo. We will also be updating 
the group on the new RIDE database platform to be used for membership communications and go over health 
and safety protocols for our event. If you have suggestions on topics you would like covered, please contact 
General Manager, Karen McKillip 503-510-6075 or manager@stpaulrodeo.com 

 
GATES  
First and foremost, the Gate committee would like to thank all of the members and volunteers who stepped 
up to make it a successful 2022 rodeo. If it was not for your help and support, it would have been tough to 
make it happen. We are looking forward to seeing you all soon and making the 2023 rodeo another successful 
year.   We also want to welcome all the new members and hope that you look forward to helping all of us 
when you work the Gates. We are the first smiling faces the public sees.  Please remember you have 
requirements you need to meet of working a minimum of 3 shifts per year during rodeo week. One of those 
shift requirements may be fulfilled by working at the Gates. We are always in need of volunteers. Please give 
us a call and we will get you signed up for a shift of your choice.  Thank you again for your time and we hope 
you can help the whole organization put on the best 4th of July rodeo for 2023!   
Gate Committee: Chairman: John Kirk Co Chairs: John Brentano and Tim Crawford  
Contact John Kirk 503-991-0076  Email: kirkjpjr@aol.com 
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OUTPOST SALOON 

 
The Outpost Chair, Reed Godfrey, reports there are some big changes coming this year.  Last year was 

a great year. He can’t say enough about our volunteers, you all rocked it!  We saw great crowds, served a lot 

of beer and mixed drinks but this year will be better.   

This year the Outpost committee is working with the Board to build a new bar that will allow all of us 
to work together.  It will combine the “Pendleton Trailer” and the beer stand all in one.  This will allow for 
many more efficiencies and camaraderie among our servers and patrons. 

Another big change this year is that the tent will be open for all shows!  Tentative times for this year 
will be 4pm-12am June 30th to July 3rd and 11am to 12am on July 4th.    With these extended times means the 
need for more volunteers.  If you or someone you know would like to work The Outpost this year, please reach 
out now and let us know so we can start working on the schedule. Shifts again will likely be 5-hour shifts like 
the previous year, so 3pm to 8pm and 7pm to 12am.  Please email:  reedgodfrey@aol.com   
We look forward to another outstanding year!  
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TICKETS 

Sales are at an all-time high for our amazing little rodeo this time of year. We still have tickets on hold for 

members, but please call Laura Scott at 503-633-2011 or come by the Rodeo Office 9AM – 3PM, Monday 

through Friday, to reserve some as soon as possible. You may also want to consider putting seats on 

permanent order if you haven’t already. Our new section F seats are going to be very popular! All members 

still receive 2 free tickets for one performance.  

 

PARADE 

The theme for this year’s parade is Riding, Rocking & Roping - 87 Years of All American Rodeo!  
Pre-registration is required.  Contact Chelsea Miller, Parade Chair, at sprparade@gmail.com or 971-772-4430 if 
you have any questions.  
 

HALL OF FAME 
 

The Hall of Fame Tent committee is currently making plans for our exhibit space to include its namesake Hall 
of Fame exhibit that provides photographs and information about the 2023 inductees to the St. Paul Rodeo 
Hall of Fame as well as visual elements from St. Paul Rodeo history. There will be entertainment, collectible 
sales, an information booth, and beverage sales in an inclusive family setting where guests of all ages may visit 
to enjoy refreshments and relax. There will be some St. Paul Parish BBQ chicken sales in the Hall of Fame Tent 
on select dates and times that will announced at a later date.  
We encourage members to sign up to assist with the activities in the Hall of Fame exhibit…we need your help! 
If you are interested in volunteering with us, please contact David and Mary Jane Krier at krier@stpaultel.com 
or mobile 503-704-3680 (call or text); Chris Kirk at cjkirk2255@gmail.com or mobile 503-269-3745. An online 
sign-up link will be available to members at a later date.  
  

Section F is making progress, photo taken Feb. 1, 2023.  Stairs and 16 rows are quickly coming together. 

mailto:cjkirk2255@gmail.com
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21 CLUB 

Last year we wanted to try something new by 

introducing portable token booths on the outside of 

the arena. At first, this proved to be challenging for 

the simple fact we couldn’t get enough people to sign 

up for all the token stations. As the days went by, we 

realized the portable token booths were working out 

well by getting people to buy their drink tokens before 

the rodeo started thus cutting down on the lines 

under the stands. We started opening the portable 

booths around 12 pm which seemed to work after the 

second day as people started catching on to the idea 

of avoiding the long lines. We plan on opening the 

portable booths early again this year, but to make this 

happen, we will need more members to step up to the plate and hopefully get more volunteers to sign up as 

well. We also plan on putting up more signage to get people to buy early. The 21 Club chairs are excited to 

grab the bull by the horns and give people a rodeo ride like no other.   If interested, please contact Del White 

503-476-7421. 

 
St. Paul Rodeo is proud to be a supporter 

of 2023 Miss Teen Rodeo Oregon, Morgan 

Brownell. She is the daughter of SPR 

Members, Keith and Debbie Brownell.   

If you are interested in joining to celebrate 

her coronation, tickets cost $25.                     

Please contact Debbie at 503-559-1041 

or 2023missteenrodeooregon@gmail.com 

Tickets may be purchased online at 

www.shop.missrodeooregon.com 

 



 
2023 ST. PAUL RODEO SCHEDULE 

 

February   
15th        St. Paul Rodeo Hall of Fame Nominations Due   
25th 5:00 p.m.      St. Paul Rodeo Member Meeting: Community Hall 

 
April  
1st                    St. Paul Rodeo Foundation Scholarship Applications Due  
1th          7:00 p.m.      St. Paul Rodeo Court Coronation:  Community Hall  
15 (tentative)      Best Practices Workshop/Committee Chairs Meeting   

 
June  
4th           7:00 am       Trailride Breakfast – ends at  10:30 a.m.   
4th           10:00am               Trailride:  Rodeo Grounds  
9th -11th         Youth Rodeo:  Rodeo Grounds   
17th           8:00 am                  Work Party:  Rodeo Grounds  
17th         6:00 pm                  Steak Feed:  Outpost (National Anthem auditions 5:30pm)  
29th         5:00 pm       Hall of Fame BBQ  
 
Friday, June 30  
4:00pm   Private Group Event - NW Farm Credit Services:  Outpost / Hall of Fame Tent  
7:30pm   ST. PAUL RODEO  - First Responder Night  
    
Saturday, July 1st  
7:30pm       ST. PAUL RODEO  
 
Sunday, July 2nd   
7:30pm                           ST. PAUL RODEO  
  
Monday, July 3rd  
7:30pm                ST. PAUL RODEO – Beyond the Boots Night / JCCF  
    
Tuesday, July 4th  
10am                  Parade  
1:30pm                ST. PAUL RODEO – Family Day   
7:30pm                ST. PAUL RODEO – Patriot Night   
  
August  
12th    Fish Feed:  Rodeo Grounds  
 
October  
1st    Court Tryouts: Yamhill County Fairgrounds    
    

 


